

STARTING MAY 2 TELL US HOW WE'RE DOING AND WIN LUNCH FOR YOUR OFFICE!

Thank you for being a HealthyCT participating provider! We'd love to hear about your experience so far. What are we doing well? What can we do better?

Beginning May 2, please complete a brief survey at www.healthyct.org/providersurvey. It will only take a few minutes, and your valuable insight will help us ensure we're providing the highest possible level of service to you and your staff.

As our way of thanking you for completing the survey, you'll be entered into a drawing for a \$100 gift card to treat your office to lunch! Be sure to provide your practice name and email address at the end of the survey for your chance to win.

Don't miss your chance to win! The survey will be open May 2 - June 3, 2016.

Thanks in advance for your help. If have questions, please contact us at providerinfo@healthyct.org. Visit www.healthyct.org/providersurvey for the official contest rules.

1-855-HLTHYCT (1-855-458-4928) www.healthyct.org

Pro04221617v1.0